
DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL JAMMU 

Circular 
Dated: - 17-07-2021 

 

Dear Parents (Pre - Nursery to  XII )  
 
Change in Date of Revision Sessions & Children's Presentations 
 

As per the Government Order No.623-JK(GAD) of 2021 

dated:15.07.2021, the holiday on account of Eid-ul-Azha shall now 

be observed on 21
st

  & 22
nd

 July, 2021 (Wednesday & Thursday) 

instead of 20th & 21st July, 2021 (Tuesday & Wednesday). 

 

 Accordingly, there will be no Revision Sessions for Pre-Nur to V 

or Presentations for VI-XII on 21st & 22nd July 2021.  The same 

will now be held on 20.07.21(Tuesday) which will  be working.  

  

Kindly note the change. 
 
Wishing you all happy & prosperous Eid-ul-Azha. 
 

 

Principal 

DPS, Jammu 


